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Day 6 was introduced with a 
reflection on the previous day. Then 
the Recommendation Committee 
presented the first draft of 
recommendation.  
 
This was followed by the input session 
on Youth Forum at local and global 
levels by Chairman of APR Youth 
Representative Lim Wei Yung. Virtual 
Camp Fire was carried out during the 
second half where participants enjoyed 
various performances thoroughly. 
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“We must accept our new reality, even if it's less good than the one before.” 
 
Mr. Binit Chanttyal, Chair, Steering Committee, started the session with an inspiring quote 
followed by the announcement of the day. 
 
Mr. Nihal Karki, Member, Steering Committee, presented the reflection of previous day. 
 
Moving forward in the programme, Mr. Nihal Karki presented the recommendations on two 
major topics: Discovering Current Realities and MOP Projects. In the same way, Ms. Aasma 
Dulal, Chair , Recommendation Committee, presented the recommendations on another two 
topics: Youth Programme and SDGs.  
 
Keynote speaker, Mr. Lim Wei Yung, Chairman, Asia Pacific  Regional Youth Representative, 
presented an engaging presentation on Scouting on Asia Pacific Region. During the session, 
he elaborated on AP Regional Scout Committee and its subcommittees, responsibilities of 
Regional Youth Representatives, Collaborating Partners that AP Regional Youth 
Representatives are working with, Criteria for APR award for Outstanding Scouts and various 
platforms for scouts in Asia Pacific Region. He also made suggestions for the 
recommendations prepared by the participants. He mentioned that recommendations should 
be specific to the programs and relevant to the context of Nepal. He also appreciated that 
most of the recommendations seem specific and quantifiable for Nepal Scouts to work upon.  
 
The participants enhanced their level of understanding about the youth involvement and 
platform for youths in Q and A session with Key Note speaker. 
 
At the end, the entertaining virtual campfire was attended by the participants with great 
enthusiasm and interest. 
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Smriti Chitra Adhikari 
Guest Performer 
 
 

Being a girl scout it's my immense 
pleasure to give my guest 
performance on Scout Day at Virtual 
Youth Forum 2020. I sang the song 
"Meri Aama" at this event made me 
more delighted with support and 
appreciation.  
 
I found this program unique and 
different then other .Being there for 
half an hour made me realize that I 
should continue scouting in my life.  I 
wish to attend such programs as 
participants in the coming days.   
 
 

Ukechha Rajak 
Innovative Open Crew 
 
 

At the beginning I would like to thank the entire 
team (planning, steering and recommendation 
committee) for running the program smoothly 
and I am glad to be part of this historic Virtual 
Youth Forum in this pandemic.  
 
This forum has given us more knowledge about 
different topics like Youth Programme, Better 
world framework, MOP projects, WOSM & 
WAGGGS Youth Programs, SDG's in scouting and 
learned about World and Regional Youth Forum. I 
will try to share all these knowledge to my fellow 
crew mates and others as well.  
Thank you. 
 
 


